
 

 

PAYMENT UPDATE! 
14/01/2025 

 

Good morning Homeowners, 

    

  We are happy to inform you that we are now approved by the National Commercial Bank to 

have an additional payment method (The Fygaro platform) to process your monthly 

maintenance. We want to assure you that this is a fast and secure platform that enables persons to 

process multi-currency credit card transactions on the website using Visa and MasterCard 

anywhere across the world.  

 

Please note that a link will be made available for payment, we ask that persons using the link 

indicate in the “Add a Note" section, their lot and phase number in an effort to assist with 

assigning your payment. If an Agent is paying fees for a Homeowner, we ask that the 

Homeowner's name and lot number be added to the same. For homeowners paying from 

overseas, please note that you can make payments using any currency. You will need to just 

input the Jamaican amount you wish to pay.  

 

The Fygaro link will also be available on the Drax Hall Manor Company's website.  

 

Attached below is a copy of the payment link.  

 

https://www.fygaro.com/en/pb/92bd5a99-5013-468d-ab73-782f8b2f7c80/ 
 

 

Kind Regards 

Chrisana Robinson  

Property Manager 

 

https://www.fygaro.com/en/pb/92bd5a99-5013-468d-ab73-782f8b2f7c80/

